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In the original Food and You 2: Wave 4 data tables published on 10 August 2022, 42 cases who
answered ‘Prefer Not To Say’ at CHILDAGE, were mistakenly included. This was due to a routing
error.

 

The Wave 4 Key Findings report has now been updated with the correct figures. This affects
Chapter 3: Food Security in which the figure for those who receive Healthy Start vouchers has
changed by 1%.

 

Ipsos and the Food Standards Agency apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.


